
Project Update: June 2008 
 
Ocean Messengers NGO and the Film OM has been nominated and shortlisted for the KUDU 
awards 2008! 
 
This is a great honor and I will attend the Invitation end of this month. Once I know exactly 
the outcome, I’ll let you know immediately! 
 
This will open the doors for Ocean Messengers to National Park and I might be able to meet 
the Minister as well and explain our aims and concerns. 


